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Healthcare Law One Year Later

(Washington, DC) – Today U.S. Congressman Dean Heller (R-NV) made the following statement on the one year anniversary of the enactment of the President’s healthcare law, the Patient Protection and Affordable Care Act.
“One year ago, President Obama signed his $2.6 trillion healthcare bill into law.  This legislation, which included nearly half-trillion dollars in tax hikes, can be linked to large increases in health insurance costs and decreasing access to medical care over the last year.  Moreover, it is becoming clearer every day just how stifling this law is on job growth.  As Nevadans continue facing high unemployment and skyrocketing gas prices, the last thing we need are higher healthcare costs and economic uncertainty,” said Heller.  
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